UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA
UNIVERSITY PARK
LOS ANGELES 7, CALIFORNIA

September 22, 1960

Dr, H, B. Stenzel
3726 Colquitt
Houston 27, Texas

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

Your kind note of November 10, 1959 awaited my return last
week from an absence of 15 months, during which time I had been studying in
Europe on a Guggenheim Fellowship. Your enthusiastic reception upon seeing
a page-proof copy of my textbook on invertebrate paleontology has been most
gratifying, for you have certainly wrestled for a long time with the prob-
lems encountered in a project of this kind.

You may be interested to know that L or 5 people have
commented favorably upon the use of uniform endings (in which I followed
your lead) and only one person has so far objected to the practicz. In the
latter case it was argued that I should have followed whatever system was
used by various authors of the Treatise of Paleontology.

I would appreciate very much having the advantage of your

suggestions and criticisms as they come to mind. Thank you again for the
courtesy of your writing.

Very truly yours, —

Wi ity

W. H. Easton
Professor of Geology
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